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File: 18045-30 / South Peace FSP 
 
October 24, 2024 
 
Signatories to the Forest Stewardship Plan for the South Peace District 
c/o Elmer Teschke, RPF 
Planning Officer 
BCTS Peace Liard 
9000 17th Street 
Dawson Creek, BC, V1G 4A4  
 
RE: 3-Year Extension to the Term of the Forest Stewardship Plan for the South Peace District 
(Updated) 
 
Dear Signatories:  
 
Your requested extension to the term of the Forest Stewardship Plan for the South Peace District (FSP) for 
a three-year period is hereby approved.  
 
The revised expiry date of the FSP is now October 3, 2027. 
 
Due to issuance by the Province of new forest tenure and changes to the landbase within the Forest 
Development Units identified within the FSP since the extension request submission, within one month of 
receiving updated information regarding licencee obligations in the Klin-se Za Park, please submit:  
 

• A revised map; and 
• Confirmation that the signatories are current to October 3, 2024, or revision to the FSP such that 

the signatories represent current authorized representatives. 
 

Submission of the above may be made to the District Manager, Peace Natural Resource District.  
 
This extension has been granted premised on your request for time to align the FSP with government 
processes and the Province’s commitments outlined within the Blueberry River First Nation 
Implementation Agreement and associated Treaty 8 Letters of Agreement, including processes to address 
cumulative effects.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Kara Green, RPF 
Acting District Manager, Peace Natural Resource District 
Ministry of Forests 


